
From: Stephen Edelman
To: Crawford, Brian
Cc: Kinsey, Steven
Subject: The Environmental Hazards Amendment to Marin"s Local Coastal Program.
Date: Wednesday, October 19, 2016 4:19:55 PM

Mr. Crawford:

I have a home at 246 Seadrift, Stinson Beach.

I have been informed by Seadrift that the staff of the Coastal Commission
is attempting to insert their draft into Coastal Commission regulations that are counter to the 
draft
already approved by the Board of Supervisors.

This would ignore the work done through many letters and discussion by West Marin residents
that went into the Supervisor’s version, and appears to be a last ditch attempt
to block homeowner's ability to protect, maintain, and rebuild our homes.

I am not sure how the politics of this works, but it seems odd that after all of this
back and forth, and seeming agreement, a rewrite is proposed by the staff to be considered at a 
meeting
on November 2nd… especially since it is my understanding that these issues
were largely “put to bed."

Thank you for your consideration.

Steve Edelman
246 Seadrift
Stinson Beach, CA  94970

cell: (415) 305-1177
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